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SARVAJANIK EDUCATION SOCIETY 

SARVAJANIK COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY 

 

SCET PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB (SPC) 

 

A Report of a “Picturesque Photography Competition” 

 
“A picture says a thousand words” is an old saying and is very true. The ability of a camera to 

make an exact record of a particular moment makes this device very intuitive part of 

recording. The SCET PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB (SPC) has organized a ‘Picturesque 

Photography Competition’ on 26th September, 2019 at EC AV Room from 9:00 am to 4:00 

pm for SCET students. The competition was exclusively organized by the SPC students’ 

team. 

 

The subject of a photograph is an object in the photograph that determines the 

theme of the photograph. The competition was based on Objects Photography wherein 

many objects and backgrounds were kept for the use. Participants were instructed to click 

a best photo with the use of any number of given objects and backgrounds by setting up 

their own lightening conditions.  

 

Insights: 

 The event was structured by setting up various objects along with the background 

items.  

 4 Basic DSLR cameras were provided to the participants by the SPC team.  

 Participants were allowed to choose any number of objects and the suitable 

backgrounds and lighting.  

 Participants had setup their own frames and were allowed to click one best photo 

within 3 minutes.  
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This distinctive and exciting photography competition attracted the students to 

participate in a huge number.  We received an overwhelming response from the students. 

 

Conducted by SPC Students’ team  

Date/Time 26th September, 2019, 9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Venue EC AV Room 

Target Audience SCET Students 

Coordinated by Prof.Bhumika Patel and Prof. Satish Dokiparti 

Participants 44 
 
 

The team SPC extends a sincere thanks to Dr. Hiren Patel, I/c Principal, SCET, for his 

support to conduct this creative photography competition. We also thank Prof. Keyur Rana 

for aiding us to make this event a huge success. We thank all the staff members and 

students of SCET. 

 
Thanks and Regards, 

 
Prof. Bhumika Patel (Coordinator, SPC) 

Prof. Satish Dokiparti (Co-coordinator, SPC) 

 
 

Few photos clicked by the participants: 
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